
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

There will be a non-uniform day tomorrow, Thursday 14 December, with a voluntary £1 donation on the 
gate and it would be great to see as many Christmas jumpers as possible! This will be in aid of 'Malaria No 
More' as well as using the money raised to sponsor Georgie Lange from South Wilts run the London 
Marathon in support of Spinal Research. Please follow the link to see Georgie's story and the really 
important work the Charity does and where we will help. 
 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-display/showROFundraiserPage?userUrl=georgina-lange-

teamspinal&pageUrl=3 
 

Please could you ensure that boys remember to bring their usual essential items for the day 

including their Christmas lunch ticket. Please could I remind you that this will be the only lunch 

option available tomorrow. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Nikki Miles 

Head Master's PA & School Secretary 

 

Luke Essigman 

Chair of the Charity Committee 
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